
It was lovely to meet you all on our transition day and we are really looking forward to  
our new year together.  

Here is just a little information about Year 3 and 4.  

Homework will be sent out at the beginning of term. The homework grid is also put on the 
website. Maths and spelling homework will be added to the website each week. Homework 
can be returned to school in the last week of term. If four pieces of homework from the 
grid are completed a certificate will be given. The maths home learning does not need to be 
stuck in the yellow books.  

Reading books: We will be carrying out assessments for reading levels at the beginning of 
term.  Please do not worry if your child brings home a book that you feel is the wrong level 
before then. The levels are given as a number range, not a colour as in Key Stage 1. The 
children have the opportunity to complete quizzes about the books they have read. These 
can be accessed from home too by following the link on our homework page on the website.  

We are all looking forward to an exciting year,  our first topic is ‘1066’ so we will be finding 
out all about the significance of The battle of Hastings.  

If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to contact us.  

Best wishes,  

The Year 3/4 Team 
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